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Newsletter

President’s Message
The days are getting 

shorter, and the leaves 
will soon change color 
to remind that Fall 
is upon us and we’re 
winding down another 
busy year for SASF! 

First off, I want to 
extend a warm welcome to our two 
new SASF Board members, Eric Wong 
and Alyssa Chow. Both of them bring 
deep knowledge and strong ties to the 
community that will surely be an asset to 
the growth and progress for SASF.

As we energetically welcome the new 
Board members, we also enthusiastically 
look forward to building upon an 
eventful 2016. Some new undertakings 
and accomplishments from 2016 to date 
include: 

•	 Installation of an acoustics system at 
the SASF facility which will greatly 
improve the sound system and enable 
us to expand upon the usage for our 
venue.

•	 Expansion of our SASF staff which 
allows for us to conduct facility 
maintenance in-house to provide 
more comprehensive upkeep and 
service, and allows us to save on costs 
by not outsourcing these tasks.

•	 Increased utilization of the SASF 
kitchen to provide in-house catering 
for events requiring food service, 
resulting in increased revenue for 
SASF.

•	 Hosting our first-ever Pickle Ball 
Tournament which drew participants 

from all over Northern California. 
This event was an extension of our 
coordinating a twice-weekly Pickle 
Ball league at the SASF facility.

•	 In partnership with Mrs. Ellen Kwong, 
we hosted the first annual Lunar New 
Year which provided a community 
luncheon to more than 200 needy 
people who were able to experience 
afternoon festivities and a hot lunch 
buffet prepared by SASF staff and 
volunteers.

•	 Sponsored our first college 
preparation mentoring workshop 
bringing together youth from 
Northern California high schools 
with young professionals and recent 
college graduates. The workshop was a 
great opportunity for aspiring college 
students to receive guidance and 
critical information regarding their 
collegiate and career aspirations.

We will round out 2016 by hosting 
the 23rd Annual Crab Feed in November. 
The SASF Board and Crab Feed 
Committee look forward to another 
fun and successful event featuring our 
famous all-you-can-eat Asian-inspired 
crab dinner to more than 800 guests 
from our area and throughout Northern 
California. We continue to be proud of 
the popularity and community of this 
annual fundraiser.

Looking ahead, we will celebrate the 
10th Anniversary of the SASF facility in 
2017. We are in the process of planning 
a community event to mark this special 
occasion.

Continued on page 2
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President’s Message
continued

Moving forward into 2017, 
we will be revitalizing our “brick 
campaign” and expanding on our 
fundraising opportunities. This will 
enable us to continue the programs, 
events and activities hosted at the 
SASF facility, and to expand upon 
opportunities of diversification of 
our venue.

In closing, I want to express my 
gratitude to all of our awesome 
staff and dedicated volunteers who 
provide the help and support at 
our events, and to the SASF Board 
who give so much of their time, 
resources and energy to making 
and sustaining our organization and 
facility. Together we are all as great 
as the community we serve!

Facility Managers Report

Youth Programs
It has been a few years since SASF 

has initiated any new programs for 
our youth. SASF supports our current 
programs, Teens Create Dreams (TCD), 
Strive for Strength (SS), summer league 
and Basic Hoops. These programs help 
to teach our youth about organization, 
teamwork, and provide other life skills 
that they can continue to build their 
future on. On July 27, 2016, a College 
and Career workshop was sponsored 
by SASF. Providing Resources for 
Education and Professionalism (PREP) 
was created to provide high school 
juniors and seniors with information on 
a variety of practical topics, chosen to 
assist them in preparing for their future 
college and career goals. The one-day 
workshop was well received by those 
in attendance. Next year (2017), the 
workshop will be held on April 8, 2017. 
Registration information for next year 
will be available soon.  Please check our 
website after November 2016.  A special 
thanks to Karisa Yamamoto, Allison 
Yamamoto and Alyssa Chow for all 
the time and effort they volunteered to 
create and coordinate this new program. 
I will continue to survey the youth in our 
community to determine their interests 
so similar programs and activities can be 
established. SASF’s goal for our youth 
has always been to support the positive 
development of their personal character 
and provide them with the tools they 
need for their future ambitions.  I hope 
through the encouragement of our 
programs, they will experience a better 
understanding and appreciation of their 
community.

SASF Endless Summer Classic
On August 26-28, 2016, SASF 

sponsored its first-annual Pickleball 
Tournament.  This was a major event 
with local and national supporters 

providing various 
donations. 
Players from all 
over Northern 
California 
and Nevada 
participated 
in the event. 

The field of players was nearly filled 
to capacity for all divisions, Men’s 
Intermediate / Advanced Doubles, 
Women’s Intermediate Doubles and 
Mixed Intermediate / Advanced 
Doubles. Aside from the great 
competition of the tournament, SASF 
received numerous compliments 
regarding our food concessions. Many 
players complimented on the great 
tasting, fresh food choices. Another 
awesome job by our volunteer kitchen 
staff! 

Next year’s tournament will be 
on August 25-27, 2017. Due to the 
overwhelmingly positive response 
from this year’s tournament, we will be 
accepting registration for next year’s 
tournament by the end of this year.  A 
big thanks to our Pickleball Tournament 
Committee: Jeannie Fong, Lee Pacho, 
Kathy Yamamoto, Karisa Yamamoto, 
Sunny Jung, Roddy Gee, Stan Fukui, 
Heman Lee. It couldn’t have been a 
success without their help.

Like the four seasons, the future at 
SASF is changing. Recent facility repairs 
and improvements will allow SASF to 
explore new entertainment options 
and community oriented events, while 
continuing to support programs and 
events from our current loyal customers 
and founding organizations.  

For any suggestions regarding 
entertainment or special events you 
would like to see SASF host, please email 
me at sasfrentals@gmail.com.  

Thank you for your continued 
support of SASF and all of our efforts.

By Evan Kanenaga

Newsletter Sponsorship

SASF is currently soliciting donations 
through advertisement opportunities in 
our newsletters (usually published March 
and September). Our newsletter is mailed 
to approximately 5000 SASF supporters 
and posted on our website for 6 months. 
This is a great opportunity for your busi-
ness or organization to reach members 
of our community. If you wish to reserve 
ad space in our next newsletter or if you 
have any questions, please contact Karen 
Cotton at 916-739-1616 or kcotton@
fongprinters.com

Advertising Rates (per newsletter):

	 Business Cards (3 1/2” x 2”)	 $65

	 ¼ page (3 15/16” x 4 15/16”)	 $120

	 ½ page (4 15/16” x 7 1/2”)	 $200

	 full page (7 1/2” x 9 5/8”)	 $300
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Alyssa Chow
Alyssa 

Chow was born 
and raised in 
Sacramento, 
California. She 
is currently 
working as an 
Estate Planning 
and Probate 
attorney in 
Sacramento through Family Wealth 
Law Group, PC. Her participation 
with SASF first began in her early years 
when playing basketball as a member 
of the Sacramento Buddhist Church. 
Since then, she has been a part of most 
of SASF’s traditional activities, such as 
being a crab feed volunteer; Basic Hoops 
volunteer; and basketball summer league 
player with a solid average of 2 points 
per game. She also had the opportunity 
to be a part of SASF’s inaugural 

exchange trip to Matsuyama; to be one 
of the first students chosen for the SASF 
scholarship program; and to be one 
of the founding members of the SASF 
Junior Board. She has been delighted to 
be a part of SASF as it has attained many 
milestones, and she cannot wait to be a 
part of the SASF Board to help provide 
the same types of formative experiences 
that she was fortunate to experience to 
the next generation of SASF members. 

ERIC WONG
We are excited 

to add Eric Wong 
to the SASF Board 
of Directors. Eric 
enjoyed 40 years in 
the electricity and 
environmental arena.  
His Masters of 
Science led to work in technical analyses 
and executive management for the States 

Welcome New SASF Board Members
of Hawaii and California, the federal 
government and the private sector.  He 
served as an industry advisor to the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
and the US Department of Energy, Chair 
of an industry member based California 
coalition that advocated for clean energy 
technologies, and worked as a registered 
lobbyist in California and Washington 
DC. 

Eric, recently retired, enjoys 
hiking, traveling, bicycling and family 
vacations. Believing in the strength of 
community-based efforts, he looked for 
an organization where he could “pay 
it forward.” He fondly remembers the 
many times his wife Debbie Loh and 
he drove their two sons to basketball 
practice and attending other community 
events at the facility. Eric reached out to 
SASF in 2015 to be a volunteer. For the 
past year, he provided marketing efforts 
for SASF’s performing arts fundraisers.  
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Look What’s Up at 
SASF

SASF recently invested in a new acoustic 
treatment to improve the audio experience 
at our SASF facility. We interviewed 
three different acoustic contractors and 
reviewed their proposals and chose Skips 
Music from Sacramento. They provided 
the best value and the most sound 
absorbing panels. They recorded data 
from sound waves generated at different 
frequencies. With this 
information, they used 
a computer generated 
program to design the 
optimal ceiling and wall 
treatments to improve 
the perceived sound for 
our audience. Former 
Co u n t y  Su p e r v i s o r 
Jimmie Yee provided 
the financing for our 
building’s improvement. 
So next time you are at 
our facility, look up and 
see our new acoustic 
improvements.  
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Bright and early on July 23, 2016, the feel of motivation and 
drive was thick in the air as twenty-five high school students 
from the Greater Sacramento Area and the Bay Area arrived 
at the SASF building to participate in the very first PREP 
workshop.  The goal of PREP, which stands for “Providing 
Resources for Education 
and Professionalism,” was 
to expose high school 
students to the types of 
real-world skills that they 
will need not only during 
high school, but also once 
they have left high school 
and moved on to what 
may seem like a daunting 
and exciting new chapter 
in their lives. 

To break the ice, students took a 
quick personality quiz to determine 
their dominant personality traits. 
Were they Socializers, Relaters, 
Thinkers, or Directors? They then 
broke into groups with students 
whom they shared a dominant 
personality trait with, and 
swapped analogous stories and 
experiences relating to that trait. 
Each group was led by one to 
two PREP volunteers who also 
shared the group’s personality 
trait, and together all of the 
members of the groups discussed 
what their strengths and weaknesses were regarding their 
dominant personality trait. For example, Socializers tend to be 
very optimistic and motivating, but correspondingly they may 
also become impatient and inattentive to detail. The purpose 
of the personality quiz was to establish a foundation for the 
students to use in the other activities planned for the workshop, 
and for each of the students to get a better idea of what their 
work styles are in connection with their personality traits.  

PREP facilitator Karisa Yamamoto (UCLA) led a discussion 
on the college application essay, and went over some tips 
and tricks that she has gleaned throughout her experience in 
applying for college and graduate school. Students broke into 
small groups led by PREP volunteers and charted out some of 
the most important life events that have made them into the 
people they are today. After each of the students brainstormed 
and discussed what they wrote down, they all quickly 
discovered that each have had unique and attention-grabbing 

experiences worthy of being the topics of their upcoming 
college applications. 

PREP was very fortunate to host Kweku Djan (Yale 
University), Anthony Hackett (Stanford University) and Riki 
Eijima (Occidental College), who sat down and engaged with 

the students in a Q & A session regarding their insights 
into the college application process. They each provided 
candid answers to questions such as what it really 
means to be a “well-rounded” student, and what makes 
a college application unique. SASF would like to thank 
all three of these stellar incoming college freshman for 
their participation, and wishes them the best of luck 
as they embark their journeys in their undergraduate 
educations! 

After a delicious lunch 
of chicken, rice, and 
salad, which was artfully 
prepared by none other 
than SASF President 
Donald Lee and his crew, 
the students got back 
to work and got a crash 
course in drafting powerful 
resumes and cover letters, 
and in obtaining stellar 
letters of recommendation. 

Finally, PREP facilitator Evan Kanenaga led a 
discussion on interview tips and tricks, and the 
students had a chance to put all of their newfound 
skills to the test in small-group mock interviews. 
Students had a chance to answer some of the more 
standard questions ranging from “what is your greatest 

strength/weakness?” and “what is one accomplishment that 
you are most proud of?” to some more unusual questions such 
as “are you more of a hunter or a gatherer?” and “if you could be 
any color in the crayon box, what would you be?” Each of the 
students gave thoughtful answers to each question. They could 
not have made the PREP facilitators and volunteers more proud 
of their performances. 

Keep your eyes peeled for the next PREP event, which 
is slated for April 8, 2017.  Registration will be available in 
November 2016. 

Special thank you to all of the volunteers and mentors who 
assisted with the event: Kyle Wong (UC Davis); Gregory Wada 
(UC Davis); Trenton Tanioka (UC Irvine); Niel Valmores 
(University of San Francisco); Abigail Daniliuc (Pacific Union 
College); and Yael Levin (UCLA).  

SASF’s Inaugural PREP Program
By Alyssa Chow
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By Jenna Fong
Photo Credit: Jenna Fong

Strive for Strength is a nonprofit organization whose objective is to 
inform, educate, and empower young girls in our community about 
life lessons and social pressures.  This year’s event was held on March 
21, 2016, with 100 girls ranging from 7th-12th grades throughout the 
Sacramento region attending the retreat.  The attendees participated 
in a variety of activities such as ice-breaker games, Zumba, and team-

building activities to make the attendees feel more comfortable to interact with one 
another and speak out on their thoughts.  Each year we have 1-2 main speakers from 
all over the U.S. come to provide a positive speech to the retreat attendees, depending 
on our retreat theme for the year.  This year the theme was self-image.  Our 2 speakers 
this year were Julie Kelly, who is a professional youth speaker, and Shuree, who is a 
recording artist that writes songs that make a difference.  They both did an excellent 
job, and we cannot thank them enough for taking time out of their busy schedules 
to contribute to the program.  In the past we have had the privilege of having Lisa 
and Laura Ling, Noelle Bean, Kelly Richardson from the SacBee, and many other 
respected professionals speak at the retreat. Thank you to all of the volunteers and 
participants, and we look forward to continuing our tradition of hosting yearly 
retreats. 

Strive for

STRENGTH
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Summer Concession 2016
By Gordon Low

This year, summer concession started 
on June 27th and ended on August 5th.  
With the help of many volunteers, we 
were able to serve some very nice home 
cooked meals for the summer league 
basketball parents and participants.  
Some of the meals were chicken chow 
mein, loco moco, chicken fried steak, 
black bean ribs, Hawaiian ribs, etc.  Also 
included in the menu was our daily 
menu.  This consisted of udon, somen, 
lumpia, French fries, chili, hot dog, 
chicken wings, etc.

Each day, we started at 3 p.m. to 
get all of the food items ready for 
the concession to open at 5:30 pm.  
The sales of the concession help to 
supplement the facility’s operating cost 
such as gas, electric and water.

Without the support of the 
volunteers, the concession would not 
have been possible.  A big thank you to 
them from the SASF board.
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SASF Youth Summer League

SASF’s 2016 Summer League was 
another huge success with close to 
400 boys and girls ranging from grades 
1st through 9th participating.  The 
players were supported by a cast of 
over 250 volunteers who took on the 
roles of coaches, referees, scorers, and 
timekeepers.  

If you came out any night of the week 
you would have noticed something 
unique about our summer league…it 
would appear to be run by a bunch of 
young people.  And in many wonderful 
ways it is. Our summer league is a 
learning environment where the youth 

from our extended community volunteer 
to be coaches. Over 80% of our 
coaches are current or former summer 
league players who enjoyed their own 
experience enough to want to give back 
and be a coach.  For many, it’s their first 
experience, and SASF provides a safe 
and supportive environment to develop 
their skills.  Each division has an adult 
coordinator who knows how to stay in 
the background until a bit of assistance 
or guidance is needed.

SASF’s summer league is the brain 
child of one of our founding members, 
Robert Fong, who coins the concept 

as “the circle of life”.  It’s his and the 
SASF Board’s hope that the players will 
return year after year to play and will 
enjoy themselves enough to want to give 
back by becoming a coach.  That some 
will want to develop their skill set by 
becoming a referee, score or timekeeper.  
And when the circle of life works, they 
volunteer to be Division Coordinators 
like Eric Fong and Keilen Fong, who ran 
the Rookie Division.  And eventually, 
one day, they will become our next 
generation of leaders at SASF.

By Jan Yoshioka
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The SASF Basic Hoops program was 
held from August 15th through August 
18th at our SASF facility. Under the 
direction of Coach Colleen Matsuhara, 
Coach Jan Nishi, and Coach Jan Ichiho, 
we taught 60 young, eager, and smiling 
faces the fundamentals of basketball. 
These little boys and girls hoopsters 
ranged in age from kindergarteners to 
third graders. This year’s Basic Hoops 
program would not have been possible 
without the 38 dedicated coaches 

SASF Basic Hoops
ranging from college students, middle 
school, high school, and college coaches. 
They created fun games and exercises 
to keep the young children focused. 
Our facility was filled with giggles and 
laughter. They were taught things like 
conditioning-warm ups, stretching and 
the ladder drill, and basic fundamentals 
like passing, dribbling, shooting, and 
defense. And we must not forget, they 
received popsicles at the end of each 
session as a reward for being such great 
students! At the end of their Basic 
Hoops experience, they received a Basic 
Hoops Certificate they could display 
proudly. Board of Director Amy Wong 
was instrumental in keeping the program 
running smoothly and on track. We 
cannot wait until next year! 
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By Cori Kumamoto
Photo Credit: Denise Tahara

Teens Create Dreams, also known as 
TCD, is a nonprofit organization which 
holds an annual talent show whose 
proceeds go towards the Sacramento 
Children’s Home, which is Sacramento’s 
only Crisis Nursery Program. Their 
mission is to prevent child abuse and 
neglect and provide support to families 
in need. 

TCD is run by a group of high school 
students with the aid of Felix Wada and 
Julie Ota. Every year, these students 
meet throughout the summer to plan, 
create and direct the annual talent show 
to raise money for the Crisis Nursery 
Home. This year’s TCD’s Board of 
Directors included: Kendal Bartlett, 
Haley Cogburn, Cameron Dorais, 
Connor Dorais, Nicole Fong, Keilen 
Fong, Steven Gabriel, Gabby Griffe, 
Kayla Hamahashi, Ryan Ikami, Rohit 
Jhawar, Ritika Jhawar, Jade Jones, Cori 

Kumamoto, Cody Kurahara, Robert 
Lee, Cameron Lutz, Alex Mar, Lucas 
Matsuura, Victoria Matsuura, Aaron 
Murata, Brendan Noguchi, Bryce 
Noguchi, Tymiko Patterson, Riley 
Onodera, Kai Osako, Austin Sakata, Sara 
Shimizu, Dillon Tahara, Tyler Takaha, 
Sydney Takeda, Bella Vallejo-Wolfe 
and Shelby Wong. The Advisory Board 
included: Brent Abe, Tristan Fong, 
Marisa Kwong, Brandon Nubla, Julie 
Ota, Troy Ota, Tyler Sakata, Felix Wada, 
Kelsey Wong and Kristi Wong. 

This year, the Fifth Annual Talent 
Show was held on August 21st at 
Kennedy High School and was dedicated 
to Janna Shimizu, a dear friend and 
fellow JFK student who took her 
life after suffering from and battling 
depression. The show had a total of 18 
acts and four judges, which included: 
Jamie Bobolis, Jacqueline Sarah Silver, 

Brandon (Soosh*e) Shimabukuro, and 
Gigi Zosa Mar. A total of about $2,500 
was raised at this year’s show and was 
donated to the Crisis Nursery. 

This year’s turnout was one of the 
largest TCD has had since their first 
show and they continue to hope for 
more support to allow them to keep 
helping those in need. Next summer, 
TCD will continue to carry out their 
annual talent show and in doing so, will 
help homeless, abused or neglected kids 
and teens throughout the Sacramento 
community. 
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Donations
The SASF gratefully acknowledges the following 

generous donations received from 11/1/15 - 9/30/16
The SASF is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization, 		

Tax ID 94-3227001

IBM Employee Services Center, Capital Building Fund 
Intel Volunteer Grant Program, Capital Building Fund 
Land Home Financial Services, Inc., Sponsorship 

Strive for Strength
Mikuni Restaurant Group, Inc., Capital Building Fund 
The Benevity Community Impact Fund, Capital 

Building Fund Grantee #55990 - Kaiser 
Permanente

United Way, United Way 
Abe, Ted, In Memory of James Soapy Miyashima
Arakaki, Duke & Doris, Sponsorship Strive for 

Strength
Brewster, K. Y., United Way 
Brown, Jillianne, Capital Building Fund Vehicle 

Donation
Brown, Michael & Karen, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Chan, Darrell & Cheryl, In Memory of Masashi Ted 

Oto
Chan, Henry & Janet, In Memory of Kazuo Kimura
Chan, Paul & Dori Yamamoto, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Chan-Toy, Jadene & Darryl, In Memory of Masashi 

Ted Oto
Causecast, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Causecast, Capital Building Fund 
Chinn, Dale & Lynn, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Chinn, Dale & Lynn, In Memory of Betty Akiko Abe
Chinn, Dale & Lynn, In Memory of Phyllis Matsuura
Chinn, Darryl & Sue, In Memory of James Soapy 

Miyashima
Choy, Stanley S., Special Donation Cara-C Concert
Cooperman, Jody, Sponsorship Strive  for Strength
Corrie, Bill & Kathi, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Cotton, Karen, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Crandall, Brad, United Way 
Deans, Kat, General Donation 
Brian Dong, DDS, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Dong, Warren Lew & Nanci A., In Memory of Masashi 

Ted Oto
Eng, John, Capital Building Fund 
Florin Athletic Club - Nisei Baseball, In Memory of 

Betty Akiko Abe
Florin Athletic Club - Nisei Baseball, In Memory of 

Dorothy Kunisaki
Fong, Heman Lee & Jeannie, Brick Campaign 
Fong, Heman Lee & Jeannie, Brick Campaign 
Fong, Hong & Ruby, In Memory of Jade B. Yee
Fong, Hong & Ruby, In Memory of Roy Cousineau
Fong, Lawrence & Nadine, In Memory of Masashi 

Ted Oto
Fong, Lorna M., Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Fong, Mae, Sponsorship Historical Picture Framing
Fong, Monica Mar & Dennis, In Memory of Glenn 

Kwong
Fong, Patricia, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Fong, Sarah Loui-Fong & James, United Way 
Fong, Todd A. & Anna, In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Fong, Valerie J., General Donation 
Franzoia, Denise, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Fujii, Mort & Marianne, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Fujita, Robert & JoAnn, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Fukushima, Alan & Anna, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Hamamoto, Steve, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Hamamoto, Steve, United Way 
Hamamoto, Steve, In Memory of Alice Hamamoto
Hironaka, Bryan & Joni, In Memory of Betty Akiko Abe
Hironaka, David, United Way 
Hironaka, Rich & Lani, United Way 
JBJC Pine Street Physical Therapy, Sponsorship 

Strive for Strength
Hokama, Yoshiaki & Esther, Sponsorship Crab Feed
North American Food Dist. Co., Inc., Sponsorship 

Strive for Strength
Ishikawa, Rick & Susan, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Jang, Ruth, In Memory of Mary June Fong
Jee, Jordan & Cheryl, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki

Kagiyama, Teruko, In Memory of James Soapy 
Miyashima

Kagiyama, Teruko, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Kai, Richard & Pearl, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Kaihara, Rusty & Clara, In Memory of Joe K. Kataoka
Kamei, Nob & Hisako, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Kawamoto, Bob & Teruko, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Kawamoto, Scott S., United Way 
Kawano, Jim & Jean, In Memory of Jean Matsuura
Kawano, Jim & Jean, In Memory of Phyllis Matsuura
Kawano, Jim & Jean, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Keniunji, Noboru & Arlene, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Kimura, Beverly, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Kinoshita, Ford & Renee Goi-, In Memory of Don Goff
Kinoshita, Ford & Renee Goi-, In Memory of Judy 

Heringer
Kinoshita, Ford & Renee Goi-, In Memory of Loretta 

Hermann
Kobata, Yoshiko, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Sacramento Rendering Company, In Memory of 

Dorothy Kunisaki
Kojima, Touru & May, Sponsorship Crab Feed
Sacramento Barons Athletic Organization, 

Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Kubochi, Guy & Sharon, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Kunisaki, Gordon & Donna, In Memory of James 

Soapy Miyashima
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, In Memory of Mas Iwasa
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, In Memory of Yuriko Coley
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, In Memory of Betty Akiko 

Abe
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, In Memory of James Soapy 

Miyashima
Kurosaka, Rick & Lori, Special Donation Teens Create 

Dreams
Kuyama, Howard & Mae, In Memory of May Dong
Kuyama, Howard & Mae, In Memory of Sandy Itogawa 

Stephens
Kuyama-Munoz, Cheryl, In Memory of May Dong
Kwong, Ellen, Capital Building Fund Ellen Kwong 

Endowment
Lau, Paul & Rosaline, United Way 
Lawrence, David & Patricia, In Memory of Masashi 

Ted Oto
Lee, Don & Joey, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Lee, Don & Joey, In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Lee, Frances M., In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Lee, Frederica & Robert K., In Memory of Masashi 

Ted Oto
Lee, Kermit & Martha, In Memory of James Soapy 

Miyashima
Lee, Nancy J., General Donation 
Leong, John Bob & Keri Lyn, Sponsorship Strive  for 

Strength
Lewis, Lori Lee & Tony, In Memory of James Soapy 

Miyashima
Lewis, Lori Lee & Tony, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Lieu, Kelvin Mark & Cheryl, Sponsorship Strive for 

Strength
Louie, Betty & Fee, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Louie’s Chinese Food Cafe, Special Donation Teens 

Create Dreams
Matsuda, Marcia, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Matsuoka, Lillian, In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Matsuura, Curtis & Julie, Sponsorship Strive for 

Strength
Matsuura, Darrel & Arlene, United Way 
Mesa, Mary, Special Donation Teens Create Dreams
Miles, Cheryl, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Miyao, George & Judie, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Miyashima, Amy, In Memory of James Soapy 

Miyashima
Mori, Brian & Laurie, United Way 
Muramoto, Dennis & Jerodine, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Nakagawa, Thomas, Capital Building Fund Vehicle 

Donation
Nakamoto, Dr. Marvin S., Sponsorship Strive for 

Strength
Nakao, John & Grace, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Nakata, Mary Jane, In Memory of James Soapy 

Miyashima

Nakata, Mary Jane, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Namikawa, Ken, Capital Building Fund Vehicle 

Donation
Ng, Shaun, United Way 
Nishikawa, Hank & Joan, In Memory of Masashi Ted 

Oto
Nishikawa, Jan, United Way 
Nishita, Allan & Charmaine, Sponsorship Strive for 

Strength
Okimoto, Jan, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Omoto, Kristi L., United Way 
On, Norma, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Onodera, Bryan, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Ota, Tsutomu & Jean, In Memory of Louise Izumi
Otani, Dr. Steven M., In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Otani, Walt & Mary, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Otani, Walt & Mary, In Memory of Penny H. Lee
Otani, Walt & Mary, In Memory of Kazuo Kimura
Oto, Mollie, In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Ouchida, Ron & Sylvia, In Memory of Sandy Itogawa 

Stephens
Ouchida, Ron & Sylvia, In Memory of Jean Matsuura
Ouchida, Ron & Sylvia, In Memory of Grace Ito
Ouchida, Wayne & Dorothy, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Owyang, Wally & Helen, In Memory of Albert Owyang
Family Floors & More, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Sakata, Janet, In Memory of James Soapy Miyashima
Sanui, Kan & Betsie, In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Satow, Stuart & Lani, United Way 
Sertich, Robert, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Shimasaki, S.J. & Betty L., In Memory of Masashi 

Ted Oto
Sunahara, Margie, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Tagawa, Thomas & Norma, United Way 
Tahara, Harvey & Janice, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Tanaka, Tom T., United Way 
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory of Katsuye Gotow
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory of Wallace Kiyotaka Okada
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory of Howard Minoru Sakai
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory of Aiko Kurosaka
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory of Ted Tetsuo Kobata
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory of Phyllis Sissy Montiero
Tanihana, James & June, In Memory of Masashi Ted 

Oto
Tanihana, James & June, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Tsukamoto, Randol & Joanne, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Uda, Randy & Suzanne, Capital Building Fund PG&E 

Campaign
van Loben Sels, Russell & Marilyn, Sponsorship 

Cara-C Concert
Valley Custom Drapery, Sponsorship Strive  for 

Strength
Wong, Albert Lee & Gloria, Sponsorship Crab Feed
Wong, Chun Hon & Yuk Quon, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Wong, Kevin, General Donation 
KW Construction, Sponsorship Strive  for Strength
Wong, Mark, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Wok in the Park, LLC, Special Donation Teens Create 

Dreams
Wong, Rodrick, In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Woo, Darrel H. & Nancy L., In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Yamamoto, Eddie, United Way 
Yamanaka, Dan T., United Way 
Yamasaki, Merle, In Memory of Masashi Ted Oto
Yamasaki, Merle, In Memory of Louise Izumi
Yamasaki, Merle, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Yamasaki, Merle, In Memory of Phyllis Matsuura
Yamauchi, James M., In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Yamauchi, Yasuko, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
Yasuda, David, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Mamie’s Administrative Services, In Memory of James 

Soapy Miyashima
Mamie’s Administrative Services, In Memory of 

Dorothy Kunisaki
Yokoi, Richard & Audrey, In Memory of Dorothy 

Kunisaki
Yokota, James, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Yoshimura, Cliff, In Memory of Dorothy Kunisaki
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Glenn	
  Tsang	
  
Insurance	
  Broker	
  

Lic#	
  0519734	
  

5002	
  Freeport	
  Blvd	
  	
  |	
  Sacramento,	
  CA	
  95822	
  |	
  Email:	
  glenn@jccinsurance.com	
  |	
  Website:	
  www.jccinsurance.com	
  

AUTO	
  |	
  HOME|	
  FLOOD	
  |	
  BUSINESS	
  |	
  WORKERS’	
  COMP	
  |	
  LIABILITY	
  |	
  LIFE	
  	
  

ü  Special	
  Discounts	
  Available	
  
ü  Low	
  Monthly	
  Payments	
  
ü  Local	
  Convenient	
  Service	
  
ü  Family	
  Owned	
  &	
  Operated	
  

Contact	
  Glenn:	
  (916)	
  739-­‐8989	
  

Helping	
  our	
  community	
  with	
  their	
  insurance	
  needs	
  since	
  1947.	
  


